
From: Greg Best [mailto:gbconsulting@kc.rr.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2012 11:30 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh; Melvin Collins 
Cc: Ron Bevins 
Subject: WITHDRAWAL OF K49GF FLASH CUT APPLICATION 

On behalf of my client, please withdraw flash cut application BDFCDTL-20120228AAA for channel 49. 
  
 
Regards, 
Greg 
 
Greg Best, PE 
9223 N.Manning Avenue 
Kansas City, MO 64157 
816-792-2913 (O) 
719-237-9519 (C) 
 
 


